The Teachers of the Year video's objective is to introduce the exceptional teachers, selected by their
peers, to the community of San Benito schools. It serves as a tribute to their unwavering dedication
to our students. Planning and production of this video stared on the first week of April 2024 and
concluded May 1. The video was first featured at the annual Teachers of the Year (TOTY) luncheon
on May 9. The Teacher of the Year video offers us the best opportunity to showcase the wonderful
things that happen across our district, by directly focusing on those that make things happen- the
teachers. After the initial viewing during the annual luncheon, the video is added to our school
district's cable TV channel and made available "On Demand" through our streaming platforms and

social media.



